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Friday, November 30 th, 2:20-4:30PM 
Hagerty Hall 255 

 
**All are welcome to attend portions of the event or stay for its entirety.** 

Light refreshments will be served. 
 
 
This event showcases graduate student research from the Department of Spanish 
and Portuguese. The 5-minute student presentations will be accessible to a non-
specialist audience and will highlight the significance and impact of their work. 
Come learn topics about such as 18th century poetry, pronunciation in Basque, 
language use on Twitter, representations of Catalonia and nationalist conflict, 
undocumented Latinx narratives, Afro-influences in Spanish and Brazilian 
Portuguese, and many, many more! 
 

Questions? Comments? Contact:  dickinson.130@osu.edu 

 


